
B E E F  C AT T L E  H E R D  H E A LT H  
E D U C AT I O N A L  M E E T I N G  A N D  S U P P E R  

What Producers Need to Know about 
Upcoming Changes in Antibiotic Use in Cattle 
Carla Huston, DVM and David Smith, DVM, MSU College of Veterinary Medicine 
 

Cattle Health Benchmarks from 
Mississippi Auction Market Study 
Jane Parish, MAFES Prairie Research Unit 
 

Deworming Strategies for Beef Cattle Herds 
Andy Bennett, DVM, MERIAL 

 

THURSDAY, MARCH 12, 2015 
Optional tour of Prairie Research Unit starts at 4:00 p.m. 
Supper and educational meeting start at 5:30 p.m. 
 

Meeting hosted at Prairie Research Unit, 10223 Hwy 382, Prairie, MS 
Please call in advance to reserve your spot at the supper: 662.369.4426 


